
 
Report from Pleasure Ride Sun 22nd May 2011 

 

 

Scottish Fell ponies from Grampian and Moray enjoyed our first pleasure ride on Sunday 22 

May 2011 at Teindland Forest Trails near Elgin, Moray. Despite a small turnout we had a 

lovely ride on peaceful, soft forest tracks. It was a great opportunity to ride in different 

company and different surroundings. We were lucky with the weather and only got caught in 

one heavy shower which didnt spoil our enjoyment too much. Afterwards we stayed for a 

picnic lunch and chat.  

We are all keen to do it again and if you have fell ponies and would be interested in joining 

us for rides and other future events, get in touch with Jacqueline Cheetham (Fell Pony 

Society Scottish Area Northern Rep) Tel 01346 541250 or fellponies@btinternet.com or your 

local area rep. 

 

Pictured L to R - Heather Smith - Drybarrow Molly II, Jacqueline Cheetham - Greenholme 

Kirstie, Diane Nelson - Ravenscairn Dandy, Jackie Grimshaw - Inglegarth Mareeno 

 

Fell Pony Scottish Area Group – North - is having a  Social Get-together Sunday 3rd July 

2011 2-5pm BBQ, films, photos, books, chat @ Ceres House, Boyndlie, FRASERBURGH, 

Aberdeenshire AB43 7DQ.  

Please phone or email Jacqueline Cheetham 01346 541250 or fellponies@btinternet.com 

http://uk.mc871.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=fellponies@btinternet.com
http://uk.mc871.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=fellponies@btinternet.com

